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Dear NAME,
As a victim of circumcision, I am writing to ask you to support a proposed bill that would protect future generations of men from going through what I did. Shortly after I was born, a decision was made by others to have me circumcised. Because I was only a small child, I could not do anything to stop it and I have lived with the consequences ever since.
As it does to all its male victims, circumcision took away forever my ability to fully experience sexual pleasure. My frenulum was severed and amputated, the ridged band of nerves and foreskin were stripped off, and the gliding mechanism that nature designed for me was replaced with an ugly and painful scar.
But that was only the beginning. My body responded to this assault by forming layers of desensitizing keratin to protect what was left of my exposed penis. Over time, the progressive buildup of this dry, callus-like substance has made my diminished sexual responsiveness even worse.

I watch with great sadness as this mutilating procedure continues to be forced upon other helpless male victims. With all that we now know about the harm that male circumcision causes, why do we let it continue? Why are girls protected from this practice but not boys?
The proposed legislation that would end this discrimination is called the MGM Bill. It was submitted to every member of Congress and 9 state legislatures on January 11, 2014, and I have enclosed a copy with this letter in case you have not yet seen it.
It’s too late to protect me, but you can help protect the more than one million American boys who are still subjected to circumcision each year. Will you sponsor the MGM Bill?
Sincerely,

YOUR NAME

